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Dennis, John

From: Tyler Lasser <tlasser@lja.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 1:45 PM
To: Thompson, Jason; Dennis, John
Subject: Re: Staff Report - Hwy 78

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Snellville Network. Maintain caution when opening external 
links/attachments 

Good afternoon, 

My client would like to formally withdraw our application for this project. We're hoping that before we 
resubmit, we can have some conversations with members of the planning commission and city council. Let me 
know if you need anything else from me in the meantime.  

Best, 

Tyler Lasser  l  Business Development Manager 
Land Development 
O: 770.225.4730  l  D: 470.202.9321  l  C: 248.342.2558 
299 South Main Street, Alpharetta, GA 30009 
EMPLOYEE-OWNED. CLIENT FOCUSED. 
www.lja.com 
LinkedIn l Facebook l YouTube 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Thompson, Jason <jthompson@snellville.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 1:24:38 PM 
To: Tyler Lasser <tlasser@lja.com>; Dennis, John <jdennis@snellville.org> 
Subject: RE: Staff Report ‐ Hwy 78  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

Ok – so just going to present it again to Planning Commission? 

From: Tyler Lasser <tlasser@lja.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 11:49 AM 
To: Dennis, John <jdennis@snellville.org> 
Cc: Thompson, Jason <jthompson@snellville.org> 
Subject: RE: Staff Report ‐ Hwy 78 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Snellville Network. Maintain caution when opening external 
links/attachments 




